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Our team is made up of individuals deeply 
dedicated to public service and it was an honor 
to recognize and celebrate them during Public 
Service Recognition Week. Thank you to all who 
work in public service roles, for your dedication 
and for the positive impact you have on our 
community every day.

May is Military Appreciation Month, and I was 
honored to start off the month as a participant 
in the Subcommittee on Elections Roundtable on 
Military Voting at MacDill Air Force Base.
The roundtable was hosted by U.S. Representative 
Laurel Lee, who serves as the Subcommittee Chair, 
and also attended by the Sarasota and Charlotte 
County Supervisors of Elections, veterans and 
military personnel, all with a common goal – to 
ensure that members of our military and their 
families have easy and secure access to voting, 
wherever they may be deployed. 

Military Appreciation Month
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the last word
Our outreach team attends events year-round throughout the county to register 
voters and provide information. If you’re hosting an event and want us there, let us 
know! Email your request to communications@votehillsborough.gov.

the flip side VoteHillsborough.gov

…and if you’re anything like us, you’re already thinking ahead 
to the 2024 elections. Our office will spend the rest of this year 
preparing for them, but your preparation will only take a few 
minutes! 
Visit my website, VoteHillsborough.gov, to look yourself up and 
check that your voter information is current. You can also view 
the status of your Vote By Mail request or submit a new one 
to receive your 2024 ballots in the mail.

In April and May, our office conducted the City of Plant 
City Municipal Election and the City of Tampa Municipal 
and Runoff Elections. A big thank you to our poll workers 
and my staff for doing a fantastic job to ensure those 
elections ran smoothly.
Next up is the Presidential Preference Primary in March 
of 2024. #AreYouReadyToVote?

I am VERY impressed with the Supervisor of 
Election’s speedy and very helpful response 
and follow-up to my concerns. I really 
appreciate you taking the time on what 
must be a very busy day. Looking forward 
to voting today and I will let others know 
about your excellent work.

You and your team were great to work with and I 
received several comments from citizens stating 
how helpful all of you were in the process!

Spring is in the air…

2023 Election Recap

I heard nothing but good accolades from [Sun City 
Center Men’s Club] members about Craig and how 
he responded and made himself available.  
It was really a good opportunity for us and thanks 
again for all your help in getting him down here. 
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